DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

UNITED STATES PENITENTIARY

LEAVENWORTH, KANSAS

Feb. 11th, 1941

Dr. F. E. Allen Dir. of Athletics. U. of Kansas. Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Sir:-

We are planning on installing a new basket ball court here this year, and I have been unable to secure the proper size and dimensions for a court.

Would you be so kind as to send me any information you think I might need to enable us to do this in the right way. Our court will be an outside one, and we would like to know if this makes any difference in the size of the court, the height of the basket standards, the court markings, etc.

I would appreciate this information very much, and please accept my thanks for anything you might do for us.

Very Truly yours,

C. J. Shuttleworth Senior Associate Warden.

CJS: mc